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Mrs. Leszczewicz’s Newsletter














Please join us for  morning prayer and pledge at 7:45 in the hall, each day.








NOTES FROM TEACHER:





Dear Parents and Guardians,


     Welcome to a exciting new school year. Hope all had a good summer.  This week, we will be reading the Fantasy story Dragon Gets By, with a focus on summarizing.  In Math, we will review addition facts to 20 with work in our Interactive Notebooks.  This year we have gym on two days (Mon. & Wed.), Mass is  still Thursdays at 8:00a.m. and a Spanish class on Thursdays also.


      


    


     


     














Very Important Days to Remember:





Gym is on Mondays and Wednesdays





Mass is on Thursdays at 8:00





Spelling and Reading tests are on Fridays 



















































































  














Thank you to all for your response with the school supplies.


































































































